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I oppose Bill 1521.  SB1521 will remove this civil remedy that we, the People, have in 

order to save our schools from inappropriate and ill-equipped superintendents. Our 

ability to elect school boards and seek change in our schools should be up to we, the 

people, not by our state legislature.  


